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Community Workshop Scheduled to Discuss Vision for Corridor 
 
(Austin, Texas) – The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority is studying the construction of a new, 7.2-

mile expressway in the middle of US 183 from US 290 to SH 71 in east Austin. The proposed project, 

known as the Bergstrom Expressway, would serve as a gateway between Austin-Bergstrom International 

Airport and the City of Austin. To ensure the project reflects the culture and character of nearby 

neighborhoods, the Mobility Authority is holding the second of a series of open houses and workshops to 

gather public feedback on ideas for elements such as gateway concepts, bridge designs, bicycle and 

pedestrian facilities, lighting, public art and landscaping. For those unable to attend the Open House, an 

online survey will be available at BergstromExpressway.com to gather additional feedback throughout the 

month of October. 

 

WHAT:   Bergstrom Expressway Open House Meeting and Workshop  

WHO:   Project engineers, planners, designers and landscape architects 

WHEN:   Thursday, October 10, 2013, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

WHERE:   Southwest Key Community Room 

    6002 Jain Lane 

    Austin, Texas 78721 

MEDIA  

OPPORTUNITIES:  Interviews with project officials and community residents.  
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